Ludwig, Nicole

From: CityHallWatch (MetroVanWatch) 522(1) Personat and Confidential

Sent: Monday, May 25, 2015 2:53 PM

To: Public Hearing; Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subiject: Public Hearing 26-May-2015 - Opposed - Missing rezoning info sign. 3819 Boundary Road

Public Hearing May 26th

Dear Mayor and Council,

We are opposed to this rezoning on May 26, and believe it should be removed from the agenda, the facts
confirmed with staff and the proponent, a rezoning sign confirmed by City officials to be prominently installed
on the site, and a new date set for this item to go to a Public Hearing.

This post was published on May 19, 2015.
Missing rezoning info sign. 3819 Boundary Road Public Hearing May 26th

https://cityhallwatch.wordpress.com/2015/05/19/missing-rezoning-sign-3819boundary/

According to information we received, a rezoning sign was installed on the site on May 21, two days after our
article was posted, and just five days before the public hearing.

We also encourage this Public Hearing to discuss and reconfirm the City's requirements for proponents to
provide proper notice of a rezoning and public hearing.

The fact that this project in particular is being processed as a Rental 100 project with rezoning and development
application being handled concurrently and therefore this being the only real chance for the public to address
City officials about this development -- a significant new precedent in the community -- is another good reason
to remove it from this agenda for May 26 and set a new date.

Sincerely,
Randy Helten
CityHallWatch Media Foundation
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